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VOL. VIII, No. l4
March 13, 1978

STUDENT UNION INTERIM RENOVATION COMPLETED

The Student Union is proud to announce
that the interim renovation that began last
October is now complete. Most of the
meeting and lounge areas have new carpet,
drapes and paint. The Student Union has
a new dance platform, the 0ld Faculty
Dining Room has track lights for art
displays and the Rathskellar/Snackbar
has an "annex'". The Bank has moved to the
SUB basement, the Bookstore has new
display, storage and work space and the
Post Office has a new ''annex'" and a new
work room. The Student Union Office has
moved to the basement floor next door
to the bank. The Cultural Affairs office
has moved from College Hall to be part of
the Student Union. Individuals wishing
to discuss cultural programs should contact
Debbie Shaine, x629, in the Student Union
Office.

If you haven't visited the SUB lately,
go by and see the changes yourself. It is
hoped that the changes will make the Student
Union a more pleasant place for every member
of the campus community.

ENERGY CONSERVATION TIPS FROM JIM HULL
"Something to think 'BIG' about--
major electric utilities in the contiguous

48 states produced and sold to their
customers 174.7 million megawatt-hours of
electricity in September 1977. This is an
increase of 7.47% over that supplied in
September 1976. A theoretical operating
reserve of 14.57 existed at the time of
the September peak load, 6.17% lower than
in September 1976. (D.O.E. news release
2/7/78).

"That's a lot of 'juice' when a megawatt
is 1,000,000 watts."

MANAGER-SECRETARY TEAM EFFECTIVENESS SEMINAR
PLANNED
Attention Boss-Secretary teams-- want
to learn how to develop a better work team?
Participate in a two-day seminar entitled
"How to Increase Manager-Secretary Team
Effectiveness', to be conducted in-house
by the Dartnell Institute on April 5 & 6.
For details contact Consuelo Misa x581.

THANKS!

The International Center on Deafness
wishes to express appreciation to the
Gallaudet College Community for the excellent
response to its Talent Data Bank questionnaire.
Information thus provided will enable the
Center to utilize the interests and expertise
of members of the collegiate community in
achieving the international outreach objec-
tives entrusted to it by the College.

Gratitude is also expressed for the
warm hospitality extended to representatives
from Costa Rica during the recent four-week
Workshop. We are particularly indebted
to the many individuals from virtually
every unit of the College who shared their
knowledge and experience as speakers on
numerous subjects that provided a compre-
hensive orientation to deafness.

BERNARD BRAGG TO SPEAK AT LIONS MEETING
ON CAMPUS

On March 25, Bernard Bragg will present
"World Odyssey', a combined lecture-slide-
pantomime program about his travels abroad.
The program will be held in the Gallaudet
Auditorium at 8:00 p.m. For ticket info
contact John Yeh x301 or Hubert Anderson
x649.

FOR SALE...

Olds Delta 88. This is a 1971 four
door sedan with only 57,000 miles, good
condition with only one previous owner.
The car is selling for $500 or the best
offer. If interested call the Math Dept.,

X545,




POSITIONS AVAILABLE
SECRETARY I:A) Physical Plant Adm. Office
B) Dept. of Education
SECRETARY II A) Business Manager
B) Residence Program, MSSD
C) Dept. of Administration
CLERK TYPIST: Washburn Building
RECEPTIONIST/CLERK TYPIST: Residence Prog.
ASSISTANT TO THE GROUNDS SUPERVISOR:
PP-Grounds
GROUNDSKEEPER: PP-Grounds
CUSTODIAN: PP-Custodial Services
WORK CONTROL COORDINATOR: PP-Adm.
UTILITIES MANAGER: PP-Central Adm.
PROJECT SECRETARY: Purchasing
POSTAL CLERK: Post Office
PUBLIC INFORMATION WRITER: Public Info.
Office/Pre-College Programs
STORES ATTENDANT: PP-Building Maint.
ENGINEER, FIRST CLASS-UNRESTRICTED: PP-Central
PP-Central Utilities
PROGRAMMER/ANALYST: Accounting
SYSTEMS ELECTRONIC TECHNICIAN: MSSD
BUYER II: Purchasing
STUDENT RECRUITER: Admissions & Records
DIRECTOR, VISUAL COMMUNICATION CTR.:
Ed. Tech.
SAFETY AND SECURITY OFFICER: Dept. of
Security
WOMEN'S VARSITY TENNIS COACH: Phys. Ed.
COORDINATOR OF ALUMNI PROGRAM: Alumni &
Public Relations
ASSISTANT PROFESSOR: Psychology Dept.
INSTRUCTOR: Dept. of Romanch Languages
INSTRUCTOR: Drama Dept.
DIAGNOSTIC/PRESCRIPTIVE CLASSROOM TEACHER:
KDES
COUNSELOR EDUCATION POSITIONS: Dept. eof
Counseling
PSYCHOLOGIST: KDES
ASSISTANT DEAN OF STUDENTS: MSSD
ECONOMICS INSTRUCTOR: Economics Dept.
LECTURER (Temporary one year): Dept. of
Psychology
SUPERVISING TEACHERS: MSSD
MATERIALS AND INFORMATION SPECIALIST:
MSSD

GALLAUDET COLLEGE IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY
EMPLOYER/EDUCATIONAL INSTITUTION. PROGRAMS
AND SERVICES OFFERED BY GALLAUDET COLLEGE
RECEIVE SUBSTANTIAL FINANCIAL SUPPORT FROM

THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION AND
WELFARE.,

AMONG OURSELVES

——Suleiman Bushnaq and Al Pimentel visited
the facilities of Columbus Colony in
Westerville, Ohio, from January 24 - 25.
—--Toby Silver, student, has been awarded a
special achievement award by the D.C.
Chapter of American Women in Radio and
Television as part of their EXHIBIT '78
program highlighting the talent and work
of area college women in broadcasting and
related subjects. Toby was honored at a
champagne reception at Channel 5 on March
8 and will also be offered an internship
at one of the local television studios.
The Dept. of Audiology and Speech sponsored
Toby in this competition.

—-Al Pimentel has conducted Leadership
Training Workships in Kansas City,

Tucson, Arizona and at Kendall School.

IRS TAX HELP

For those of you who are struggling
to complete this year's tax forms you
may call the IRS for assistance via TTY
Monday through Friday, between 8:30 and
5:00 p.m. Susan Adamson, a Gallaudet
graduate, will receive those calls on the
IRS end of this toll free number--

800-428-4732

GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY TO HOLD RCUNDTABLE

The Georgetown University Roundtable
on Language and Linguistics will be held
from March 15 - 18. This year's topic
will be "International Dimensions of
Bi-lingual Education." Pre-registration
for this program will be held on their
campus in the Walsh Building. The cost
of pre-registration will be $30.00 ($15.00
for students) and the program will include
eight sessions beginning on Wednesday evening,
March 15, at 8:C0 p.m.

On site registration will be available
but the cost will be higher. Interpreters
will be present at all sessions. For more
information contact Carolyn Adger, 625-4301.

ON THE GREEN is published each week by the
Office of Alumni and Public Relations for
the faculty and staff ef Gallaudet Cellege.
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